33. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT
33.1 Tess Harvey, Gilby Street Vehicle Access

Tess Harvey of Gilby Street would like to address the Board to request permission to provide a
new access to a private subdivided property via Te Orewai Place.

The Community Advocate comments: A report is being prepared for the Board on this issue by
the Policy and Leasing Administrator. However, it is not available for this meeting but will be for
the following Board meeting.


Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


